
 

 

 
DATE:   October 19, 2020 

 

TO:  Mayor Robinson and City Councilmembers 

  

FROM:    Karin Roberts, Deputy City Clerk 

  City Clerk’s Office 

 

SUBJECT: Council Liaison Recommendation for Appointments to the Planning 

Commission and the Transportation Commission 

 

 
The following recommendation for appointments to the Planning Commission and the 

Transportation Commission are being submitted by Councilmembers Barksdale and Robertson 

for your consideration and approval at tonight’s Council meeting: 

 

Board/Commission Liaison Recommendation  

 

Planning Commission 

 

Barksdale 

 

Position No. 3: 

Karol Brown, serving a four-

year term expiring on May 31, 

2024. 

 

 

Transportation Commission 

 

Robertson 

 

Position No. 1: 

Karen Stash, serving a partial 

term expiring on May 31, 

2023. 

 

 

 

Council may approve the appointments by one motion or individual motions. 

 

 


